York, Marylisa

From: Metcalf, Judy <Jmetcalf@eatonpeabody.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 12:55 PM

To: MacNeil, Jami

Subject: RE: Status: Spinney Application/Alna, Maine

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Thank you for the information.

Yes, it is a complex matter.

Judy A.S. Metcalf
Eaton Peabody El
P.O.Box 9

167 Park Row

Brunswick, Maine 04011
Tele: 207.729.1144 ext. 3803
Fax: 207.729.1140
Professional Profile | Website

This message is intended only for the designated recipient, and is otherwise confidential as a matter of law. If you are not
a designated recipient, you must not review, print, copy, distribute, or retain a copy of this message. If you received this e-

mail by mistake, please notify the sender by return e-mail immediately, and destroy or delete this message. Thank you.

From: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 12:40 PM

To: Metcalf, Judy <Jmetcalf@eatonpeabody.com>
Subject: RE: Status: Spinney Application/Alna, Maine

Ms. Metcalf,

We did end up placing the application on Hold, which extends our deadline indefinitely, although we are still working to
complete our review as soon as possible. My hope is to issue a draft within the next two weeks but due to the
complexity of the project and the multiple staff members involved, it may take longer.

Best,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist 111

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection

(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov



From: Metcalf, Judy <Jmetcalf@eatonpeabody.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 10:12 AM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>
Subject: Status: Spinney Application/Alna, Maine

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Ms. MacNeil:

When we spoke on this matter in early December, 2019, you indicated that the governing statutes required a
decision on Mr. Spinney’s application(s) by January 7, 2020, but also noted that you may be compelled to extend, alter,
or table action given the changes in the application.

Please advise what the current status is. You will recall that | represent the Philbrick family over whose
property Mr. Spinney claims a right of access and over which the Sportsman’s Club has no deeded right of access.

Thank you.

Judy A.S. Metcalf
Eaton Peabody El
P.O.Box 9

167 Park Row

Brunswick, Maine 04011
Tele: 207.729.1144 ext. 3803
Fax: 207.729.1140
Professional Profile | Website

This message is intended only for the designated recipient, and is otherwise confidential as a matter of law. If you are not
a designated recipient, you must not review, print, copy, distribute, or retain a copy of this message. If you received this e-

mail by mistake, please notify the sender by return e-mail immediately, and destroy or delete this message. Thank you.



